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Holbaek, April 8,2021

Acquisition of shares in Nordfyns Bank A/S

Today, Sparekassen Sjzlland-Fyn A/S has - with the approval for the Danish FSA - acquired a
shareholding in Nordfyns Bank A/S, which brings the ownership above 15%.

The acquisition of shares takes place because Sparekassen sees it as a good financial and strategic
investment in a well-driven local bank.

Nordfyns Bank A/Sis on the same IT platform as Sparekassen, which will provide significant syn-
ergy associated with further cooperation.

However, it must be emphasized that Sparekassen Sjeelland-Fyn A/S is a friendly shareholder
which, through the acquisition, wishes to support the Board of Directors, management and em-
ployees of Nordfyns Bank A/S in their efforts to strengthen Nordfyns Bank’s position on Fyn.

Kind regards

Lars Petersson Thomas Kullegaard
CEO Chairman

Further information:

Public Relations and Executive Advisor Morten Huse Eikrem-Jeppesen, tel. +45 53 85 07 70
CEO Lars Petersson

Executive Officer of the Savings Bank Lars Bolding
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